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Dear Stakeholder, 

 

We have received a written submission from Suidwes Landbou (Edms) BPK (Registration Number 1990/006879/07) 

informing us of their intention to deregister one of their storage facilities, namely SWL Kameel as JSE-registered grain 

delivery point, effective from Monday, 2 March 2020. 

 

We can confirm that this silo does not have any outstanding JSE silo certificates as at 14 January 2020, and participants 

who want to manage their positions are advised to use alternative delivery points going forward. We will be updating 

our silos database as we approach the effective date. 

 

Please could market participants carefully consider the above request and should there be any concerns regarding this 

deregistration, please email these to commodities@jse.co.za by no later than 4 February 2020.  

 
 
 This Market Notice will be available on the website at https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars  

Number: 008/2020 

Relates to: ☐  Equity Market 

☐  Equity Derivatives 

  Commodity Derivatives 

☐  Interest Rate and Currency Derivatives 

Date: 14 January 2020 

  

SUBJECT: DEREGISTRATION OF SUIDWES LANDBOU STORAGE FACILITY 

  

Name and Surname: Raphael Karuaihe 

Designation: Head - Commodities  
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